
Saturday, October 5th-
OZtoberFest
Sunday, October 20th-
Porches on Poplar

Prairieland Partners: We are
excited to announce that
Prairieland Partners has
completed their building
expansion and received their
certificate of occupancy.

Dollar Tree: Construction is
well underway, with plans to
open this fall. Stay tuned for
more details as the opening
approaches!

Street Projects: The much-
anticipated Spruce Street
project is set to begin late
this year, Chestnut is on
schedule, and Vine Street is
now open for traffic!

512 Spruce: Leasing for the
main two floors will be
starting soon, as
construction is nearly
complete!

Scenic Ridge: The first lots in
the Scenic Ridge
development are now on the
market, and construction
has begun on the first home.
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FALL IN WAMEGO- WHEN IS
CLEAN UP DAY FOR YOU?
As leaves are falling, residents in Wamego look forward to cooler
temperatures and fall festivities! Fall also means yard clean-up days! The  
City of Wamego will take one week in November to pick up your bagged
leaves and clippings at the front curb. Tree limbs should be tied in 3’ X 3’
bundles in different sections of Wamego. See the schedule below to know
when they’ll be in your neighborhood.

Monday, November 18th - All areas East of Lincoln Ave.
Tuesday, November 19th - All areas West of Lincoln Ave, East of
Walnut, and South of 8th.
Wednesday, November 20th - All areas West of Lincoln Ave and
North of 8th.
Thursday, November 21st - All areas West of Walnut and South of 8th.
Friday, November 22nd-Miscellaneous pick-ups

FOLLOW US ON
FACEBOOK FOR

UPDATES AND NEWS!

WAMEGO’S UPCOMING FALL
CHAMBER EVENTS!
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AS THE OUTDOOR POOL CLOSES FOR
THE SEASON, WE'RE EXCITED TO
WELCOME YOU TO OUR INDOOR
FACILITY.  ENJOY OPEN
SWIM MONDAY-THURSDAY
FROM 6 AM - 8 PM AND
FRIDAY-SUNDAY FROM 12
PM - 8 PM. JOIN OUR
AEROBICS CLASSES AT 8:15 AM OR 5:15
PM. ADMISSION IS JUST $4,  OR OPT FOR
A $30 MEMBERSHIP THAT INCLUDES
UNLIMITED SWIM AND WATER
AEROBICS.  STAY ACTIVE AND HEALTHY
THIS FALL—SEE YOU AT THE POOL!

With fall approaching, and the weather getting
cooler, it is important to be knowledgeable about
FOG. FOG stands for Fats, Oils, and Grease. To be
more specific, FOG can be butter, cooking oil,
grease, lard, margarine, meat scraps, or shortening.
When dumped down the drain FOG coats your
sewer lateral pipe and the City’s sewer main.
Eventually, the buildup can seriously reduce the
capacity of the sewers and may even cause a
backup into homes and businesses. What to do?
First, understand that the place for FOG is in the
trash, not down the drain or garbage disposal.
Keep a can for grease, allowing it to cool before
throwing it in the trash. Wipe out pans with a paper
towel before washing. Oil should be mixed with an
absorbent material such as kitty litter or coffee
grounds in a sealable container (no larger than ½
gallon) before throwing it in the trash. Also, you can
keep drains clean by pouring ½ cup of baking soda
down the drain followed by ½ cup of white vinegar.
Wait 10 to 15 minutes and then rinse with hot water.
Although the following guidelines are important all
year, cooling weather causes everything to build up
even quicker than during the hotter months. So, get
into good practice now and help fight the FOG.

GET TO KNOW “FOG” – THE
ENEMY OF YOUR SEWER!

FALLING INTO OUR COOL
WEATHER ROUTINE AT
WAMEGO AQUATIC CENTER


